COMPLIANCE CIRCULAR

No. 07

July 24, 2001

SUBJECT: Commercial Vehicle Inspection Program

Registrar of Drivers and Vehicles
Managers, West Esplanade, ICBC
Chair, Motor Carrier Commission
Provincial Manager of Compliance
Regional Managers of Compliance
Managers, Licensing

Air Care

PURPOSE OF CIRCULAR:

Managers, Government St, Victoria Carrier Safety Inspectors

Motor Vehicle Inspectors Government Agents
ICBC Appointed Agencies (Authorized)

Motor Carrier Department Driver Examiners

Law Enforcement Agencies Driver Services Centres

Commercial Transport Inspectors Regional Vice Presidents
(Weigh Scales)

To advise that effective August 15, 2001, Preventative Maintenance Program (PMP)
decals can only be purchased from Compliance Programs and Standards in Victoria.

BACKGROUND:

Previously, PMP decals were purchased at points of service. Due to interprovincial
requirements, changes have been made to the PMP. As a result of these changes,
effective August 15, 2001, PMP decals can only be purchased from Compliance
Programs and Standards in Victoria. An MV3054 Vehicle Inspection Order Form,
available from points of service, must be completed and mailed to Victoria with the
appropriate fee payment. The order will then be processed and the decals mailed to

the PM facility.
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Robert G. Kroeker
Sr. Manager

Compliance Programs and Standards



